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PIETTVH] Raising Public Awareness of Domestic Abuse
Sent on behalf of Dr Vasu Siva, NWL Primary Care Clinical Lead — Ealing Borough: Green
Agenda/Adult Mental Health/Patient Engagement

Dear Colleagues,

In our ongoing efforts to create a safer and more nurturing community, the Ealing Borough Primary Care
Team is fully committed to addressing and preventing domestic abuse comprehensively.

By heightening awareness about domestic abuse, we are actively working to dismantle the stigma
surrounding these issues among our staff and patients alike. Our ultimate objective is to ensure the safety
‘and well-being of every individual residing within the borough. Our collective goalis to ensure the safety and
well-being of every individual within the borough.

In collaboration with Dr. Talac Mahmud, a Hounslow-based General Practitioner, and his dedicated team, |
‘am delighted to share that we produced an insightful DA awareness video. This video, accessible via this
link: hitps://hiyos org/children-who-see-domestic-abuse-are-victims-too/, provides a poignant perspective
from a child's viewpoint on the impact of domestic abuse.

We Kindly request your support in disseminating this video to GP surgeries and across various social media
platforms. The aim is to increase awareness concerning DA.

These collaborative efforts will stimulate meaningful conversations, deepen understanding, and foster a
culture of compassion and support

For any queries, please contact: vasusiva@nhs net




